
Calientegram         24 Nov 2013 
 
Brrrr.... Now We Know the Holidays Are Upon Us 
 
What we did last week: 
It was a cold and rainy weekend so I'm sure we all stayed in and bundled up.  It cancelled our ride for 
Saturday.  We'll try again next weekend.  Assuming you're not too stuffed from the stuffing that is.  I hope 
you had a chance to get your Christmas Party tickets from Diane when she was at the dealership this 
weekend.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Monday, November 25:  Newsletter articles are due.  If you'd like to write one or were suppose to write 
one and forgot, please submit it to Editor@calientehog.com by Monday night.   

Wednesday, November 27th at 3:00 pm:  Dealership closes for the holiday.  It will reopen 8:00 am 
Friday, November 29th.   
 
Saturday, November 30: Ride to Magnolia Pancake Haus on Huebner: [Closed Event] 
  KSU/EBU promptly at 8:30 am.   
  Road Captains, Ed (Lead), Abel (Sweep), Byron (Rover) 

Now until December 1st:  Christmas tickets are available for the December 14th Party.  They are $20 
per member.  Single members may bring a guest.  Contact Diane atactivities@calientehog.com to 
purchase.   
Now until December 14th:  We need help setting up the hall and decorating for the Christmas Party.  If 
you can help, please contact Diane, again at activities@calientehog.com. 
Now until December 31st:  It's chapter membership renewal time.  Dues are still $24 per member.  We 
accept cash and check.  Don't forget you must be a National H.O.G. member in good standing to also be 
a chapter member so don't forget to renew your national membership as well if its due.   
Now until December 7th:  Caliente has teamed up with Roy Maas again this year to provide for the less 
fortune kids.  Open your hearts and see the Receptionist at the Dealership to pick a child to purchase 
Christmas gifts for them this year.  The gifts are due back to to the Dealership by December 7th 

What's just around the corner: 
December 3:  Officer's Meeting (Moved from Dec 2nd) 
December 5:  Last Chapter Social for 2013  
December 7:  Road Captain Meeting, New Member Orientation, Fundraiser 
December 8:  Ride (TBD) 

Save the dates: 
December 14:  Chapter Christmas Party - Leon Valley Convention Center [Member Event] 
December 21:  Last Ride for the Year (Christmas Shopping in Fredericksburg) 
 
In other news: 
We are going to have a Christmas tree with lights and tinsel at the party on December 14th.  Asking that 
all attendees bring an ornament for the tree.  We will decorate it as people arrive.  Then we can take 
pictures with the tree.  Ornaments can be taken home with you at the end of the day. 

Oh, and for those that were wondering... 
EBU = Emergency Brake Up  (Trikes don't have kickstands)  

Stay warm 
 
Respectfully,  
Your Squirrel 
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